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Age Groups Committee Year in Review Notes 

 

1.This year we started by setting the qualifying times for our Winter Champs Meet in Bath. 

 

2. We discussed the D1 and D2 meet structures and hope to come up with further ideas around 

these meets. Decided this year to use the Olympians clinics in place of those meets. 

 

3. We are currently working on creating an All-Star meet for Maine swimmers, but hoping that 

New England or Conn. Swimming will be inviting us to an All-Star meet next year. Also 

working  on creating some opportunities for our swimmers throughout the state to practice and 

compete in collaborative competitions, i.e. kids from different teams coming together to compete 

on the same team and train together. 

 

5. Recruited new members for our committee and are excited to have new faces and ideas in the 

near future.  

 

4. Finally, we will be discussing the Summer Zone meet and selecting a coach and hammering 

out the details of what needs to be in place for our swimmers to compete. 
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